
 

 

 
 
 
 
June 5th, 2025 
 
 
To: All Respective Bidders 
 
From: Spencer Herson 
 
Subject: Bid 709, Ventura College STEM Program Building Improvements 
 
After review and internal discussion of the bids submitted, the District has decided to reject this bid and 
not award the project at this time. In the future, please be sure to review all posting on the District 
website at https://purchasing.vcccd.edu/ for current information regarding bids for the Ventura County 
Community College District.  
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this project. 
 
CC: Jesse Sluder, Bishoy Elmagarisy 
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